
File No. 15-1211

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to measures that can be 
taken in the short and long-term to address excessive water use among Los Angeles Department 
of Water and Power (LADWP) customers.

Recommendation for Council action:

NOTE and FILE the LADWP report dated December 23, 2015.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

At a meeting held on April 6, 2016, the Energy and Environment Committee considered a report 
from the LADWP dated December 23, 2015 relative to measures that can be taken in the short 
and long-term to address excessive water use among LADWP customers. The report, attached 
to the Council file, provides background information. During the discussion of this item, LADWP 
representatives provided an overview of said report and responded to related questions from the 
Committee members.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council 
note and file the report as reflected above. This matter is now submitted to Council for its 
consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
FUENTES: YES
BLUMENFIELD: YES
CEDILLO: ABSENT
KORETZ: YES
O'FARRELL: YES
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